
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL 

 

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL 

REPORT OF THE ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT, ENTERPRISE AND TOURISM 

STRATEGIC POLICY COMMITTEE  

 

MEETING HELD ON WEDNESDAY, 14th  February 2024  
 

 

Members Council Officials 
Cllr. Liona O’Toole Jason Frehill - Director of Service 

Cllr. Pamela Kearns   

Cllr. Lynn McCrave Peter Connolly -  Senior Enterprise Development Officer 

Cllr. Ronan McMahon Tom Rooney – Head of Local Enterprise 

 Allyson Rooney - Senior Staff Officer 

Cllr. Cathal King (Chairperson) Des English, Administrative Officer  

Mr. Michael Noonan (PPN) Brian Booth, Staff Officer  

   

 

Guests  

Mr. Liam Mannix, KPMG  

 

 

Apologies  
Jack Mc Donnell 
Sherri Brennan 
Cllr. Louise Dunne 
Ms. Laura Leonard 
 

 

 

 



Headed Item 1: Confirmation of Minutes 

Minutes of the EETD SPC held on 8th November 2023, were Proposed by Cllr. Pamela Kearns, 

seconded by Cllr. Cathal King and Agreed. 

Headed Item 2: 

 Local Economic & Community Plan  

 
- Socio Economic Profile  
- SCOT Analysis 
- Consultation Report 
- Draft High Level Goals Actions and Outcomes 

 

Mr. Liam Mannix of KPMG presented the Report.  

The LECP is currently underway and regular meetings are being held and a number of 

objectives are currently being discussed.  

The members gave positive feedback which was received with no issues raised. The SPC 

complimented the work done on the Plan.  

600 submissions were received from the Community sector. Cllr. King, Cllr. Kearns and Cllr. 

Mc Mahon made contributions.  

There were some queries relating to the objections on the community side of the plan 

which are now currently under review. 

Following the presentation, Chair Cllr. King invited comments and questions from the 
members. 

Jason complimented the PPN input, and mentioned a regional jobs target of 1, 500 jobs per 

annum. 

Mr. Liam Mannix and Mr. Jason Frehill responded to questions raised.   

The Report was Noted. 

Headed Item 5:  A.O.B.  

Mr. Jason Frehill responded to the questions raised under A.O.B. 

The meeting ended at 6.50 p.m. 

Cllr. C. King concluded the meeting. 


